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	Welcome to this week's newsletter.



	

	WOW what can we say? What a fabulous turnout and great feedback from our annual awards event on Wednesday evening, celebrating all the fantastic work and achievements of the Neighbourhood Network members. We think you are all winners and would love to award you all, however in the name of competition there can be only one winner per category and they are listed below in our new section! Thank you all once again for embracing the Neighbourhood Network annual awards.
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	Bransholme West Ward
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	Kings Park Ward

	



	
	For details of the LPT Visit:
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	For Crime Statistics Visit:
	Crime in Kings Park Ward



	
	Appeals for Witnesses



	Police are trying to locate young woman victim

	



	Police are trying to identify and locate a young woman who is believed to have been involved in an incident in Spring Bank, Hull in the early hours of Tuesday September 27.

	



	The individual was walking along the street shortly after 12.30am on her own when a man is said to have pulled up alongside her in his vehicle, made a grab for her and attempted to pull her into the 4x4 he was driving.

	



	A man who was walking past at the time stepped in and the suspect drove off.

	



	Officers attended the area, located the suspect vehicle and arrested a 42-year-old man on suspicion of driving over the prescribed alcohol limit and attempt kidnap. He remains in custody at Clough Road Police Station at this time.

	



	Unfortunately the details of the young woman were not taken by the member of public and at this time her identity is not known. She is described only as being aged in her mid to late teens.

	



	Detectives are anxious to trace the victim to ensure she is safe and well and ask that she, or anyone who knows her identity contacts Humberside Police on 101 referring to log 14 of September 27.

	



	Visit:
	
	Police are trying to locate young woman victim



	Appeal for witnesses

	



	Were you travelling on the 12.45 Fastcat bus service from Scunthorpe to Hull on 31 August?

	



	On 31 August 2016 on the 12:45 Fastcat bus service from Scunthorpe to Hull the bus driver had to take evasive action on Anlaby Road in Hull to avoid a collision at approximately 2.10pm.

	



	A passenger on the bus sustained serious injuries during the incident. The passenger, a 66 year-old Scunthorpe man, was taken to hospital for treatment at the time of the collision but subsequently died on 24 September.

	



	Police would like to speak to anyone travelling on the bus at that time or that witnessed the incident. Anyone with information please contact the Serious Collision Unit by phoning the non-emergency number 101.

	



	Visit:
	
	Appeal for witnesses



	Two arrested for commercial burglary

	



	Humberside Police were called at 2.37am on Thursday 29 September, reporting a break-in at a commercial premise on Beverley Road, Hull.

	



	Two officers attended and three men attempted to flee the building.

	



	Two of the men (aged 33 & 35) were arrested on suspicion of burglary and are currently in police custody.

	



	One of the officers deployed to the incident sustained an injury to his hand and required hospital treatment.

	



	Enquiries are on-going to identify the third man involved. If anyone knows of any information on the above, please call 101.

	



	Visit:
	
	Two arrested for commercial burglary



	
	Police Advice



	Warning to Land Rover owners

	



	Land Rover owners in Hull are being urged to be on their guard after a number of thefts and attempted thefts of vehicles this month.

	



	Since Wednesday, September 14, three vehicles have been stolen - two of which have been recovered - and thieves have attempted to take two more.

	



	At this time, it is not known if the offences are linked - more details can be found by clicking the link below.

	



	Anyone with information about any of the incidents above is asked to call 101, quoting crime reference numbers 2214492, 2214922, 2214749, 2214909 and 2215882 respectively.

	



	Alternatively, call Crimestoppers anonymously, on 0800 555111.

	



	Visit:
	
	Warning to Land Rover owners



	
	Police Arrests



	Racist criminal damage charge

	



	A 23-year-old Willerby man has been charged with nine counts of racially aggravated criminal damage after a number of premises in Springbank, Hull, were targeted with far-right graffiti on August 14.

	



	Luke Stonehouse, of Hawthorne Avenue, has been bailed to appear before Hull and Holderness Magistrates Court on October 6.

	



	Visit:
	
	Racist criminal damage charge



	
	Police Campaigns



	Protect yourself from online blackmail

	



	Do you know how to protect yourself from online blackmailers - and who to report it to if you're targeted?

	



	Nationally, the UK is among the top five countries targeted by ransom ware scams and today the force is supporting a national drive from Get Safe Online to raise awareness about the issue.

	



	This form of malicious software (also referred to as malware) - enables cyber criminals to remotely lock down files on a victim's computer or mobile device and demand a fee to unlock them.

	



	Recent figures released by antivirus vendor Symantec reveal that cyber criminals are demanding an average of £514 from their victims.

	



	



	Click here for more information and advice on protecting yourselves from scams.

	



	Visit:
	
	Protect yourself from online blackmail



	Students targeted by scam

	



	Students are being warned to be on their guard for bogus emails claiming they have been awarded an educational grant.

	



	The scam emails, which purport to have been sent by the victim's university finance office, claim the recipient has been awarded an educational grant as part of a student support programme.

	



	A link within the email takes them through to a page where they are asked to submit personal details, including name, address, date of birth, bank account details, National Insurance Number and mother's maiden name.

	



	Victims are then taken through to what appears to be a genuine representative of their online bank, where they are asked for their online banking credentials.

	



	For advice on protecting yourself from phishing scams click below:

	



	Visit:
	
	Students targeted by scam



	OPERATION IMPACT - TACKLING DRUG DEALING AND ORGANISED CRIME

	



	A renewed focus has been launched to tackle drug dealing and organised crime across the Humberside area as part of Operation Impact.

	



	Organised crime groups (OCGs) cause a disproportionate harm to communities. They are often responsible for supplying large quantities of drugs which leads to hotspots of crime and anti-social behaviour in neighbourhoods. They are also linked to violent crime and are responsible for exploitation.

	



	The public are being urged to help identify those involved in organised criminality. This can be done by calling the non-emergency number 101 or via Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111."

	



	Visit:
	
	OPERATION IMPACT - TACKLING DRUG DEALING AND ORGANISED CRIME



	
	Police News



	Man charged following fatal collision

	



	Police have charged a man following an investigation into a road traffic collision in Springbank in Hull on Friday 29 April 2016, in which two pedestrians died.

	



	Pedestrians Zena Victoria Jackson (43) and her 6 year old daughter, Cidalia Mendes-Jackson both of the Spring Bank area of Hull died following a collision with a heavy goods vehicle on Spring Bank in Hull on Friday 29 April.

	



	Neville Fletcher (55) of Southcoates Lane in Hull is charged with two counts of causing death by careless driving and has been granted bail to appear at Hull Magistrates Court on 3 November 2016.

	



	Visit:
	
	Man charged following fatal collision



	Update on Chanterland Avenue Attempt Accosting

	



	A 30-year-old Hull man who was identified via social media yesterday and arrested early this morning has now been interviewed and has been released from police custody with no further action.

	



	It appears the incident which was originally reported to the police as an attempt accosting was actually a misunderstanding.

	



	A Detective Sergeant who led the investigation followed up the alleged suspects account, and is happy the incident was reported in good faith, however there was no intent to accost or scare the young boy on Sunday 25 September 2016.

	



	Visit:
	
	Update on Chanterland Avenue Attempt Accosting



	A friend to Humberside Police is being remembered on Saturday in a way of a commemorative walk

	



	At 10am on Saturday 1 October, 2016 walkers comprising of off-duty police officers from Northern Police Station (Hall Road), boxers from the city of Hull Boxing club, ex-England footballer Nick Barmby, Macmillan charity and family members of the late Brian Burke will be starting the walk from Beverley Police Station.

	



	Brian Burke who has since sadly died of cancer, was an advocate of the Humberside Police Restorative Justice Programme and helped greatly with delivering the programme to young people who had made mistakes and could have been dealt with by a criminal conviction, but were given the option for restorative justice instead.

	



	PC Andy White, from Northern Police Station, who has organised the commemorative walk, said; "Brian Burke was a wonderful man and helped many young people avoid a criminal conviction by offering them the restorative justice programme.

	



	Saturday's route will take the walkers through Beverley, Dunswell, Princess Avenue, Newland Avenue and into the city centre, finishing at 4pm in Queens Gardens, Hull city centre.

	



	Generous businesses including the Ship Inn in Dunswell, who are offering all the walkers a free lunch mid-way, and drinks supplied by Toni & Guy Hairdressers and Waitrose.

	



	Visit:
	
	A friend to Humberside Police is being remembered on Saturday in a way of a commemorative walk



	
	Events



	Back Care Open Day

	



	Date: 5th October



	Time: 10:00 am - 3:00 pm



	Location: Centre 88, Saner Street, Hull, HU3 2TR

	



	Do you have a problem with your back?



	Do you have arthritis, muscular or mobility problem?

	



	Come to the Open Day

	



	Free treatments include



	.Neck and shoulder massage



	.Magnatron - magnetic therapy



	.Accupoint (acupuncture without needles)



	.Homedics body massage



	.Backstretcher



	.Reflexology aqua treatment



	.Information refreshments, tombola. etc

	



	For further details ring 01482 353547

	



	Afternoon Tea and reminiscences of Hull Fair

	



	Date: 6th October Time: 1:30 pm - 3:00 pm



	Location: St Hilda's Church, Annandale Road, Greatfield, Hull, HU9 4JY

	



	By Hull CommunityTheatre

	



	Tickets £1.50

	



	For tickets ring 01482 702390, e-mail admin@greatfieldhub.co.uk or call in to St Hilda's Church or the Greatfield Hub at Waudby Leisure Centre

	



	National Poetry Day

	



	Date: 6th October



	Time: 1:00 pm - 10:00 pm



	Location: See below



	



	Lots of poets, thousands of words:

	



	Poetry groups and poets from Hull and the surrounding region come together to present a continuous day and night in celebration of the spoken word.

	



	1pm - 4pm Central Library



	10am - 10pm at Kardomah 94

	



	Free and unticketed throughout the day, but with a special free ticketed performance from 7.30pm at Kardomah 94.

	



	For more information, please click on the link below.

	



	Visit:
	
	National Poetry Day



	HERIB Low Vision Exhibition

	



	Date: 7th October



	Time: 10:00 am - 3:00 pm



	Location: HERIB, Beech Holme, Beverley Road, Hull , HU5 1NF



	



	An exhibition of equipment and services for people with visual impairment is to be held at HERIB on Beverley Road in Hull on Friday 7th October from 10.00am until 3pm.

	



	Organisations attending the exhibition include Blind Veterans and Calibre Audio Library.

	



	Several suppliers such as Optelec and Enhanced Vision will also be attending the Exhibition, showcasing some of the latest equipment such as video magnifiers, mobile phones as well as aides to assist with independent living.

	



	Services Manager Alison Stannard said of the exhibition "This is a really good opportunity for people to experience the services and equipment available to people with visual impairment, and also to learn more about the services offered by HERIB".

	



	For further information on the Low Vision Exhibition, please contact Lily Hope on (01482) 342297

	



	This Ability

	



	Date: 7th October



	Time: 8:00 am - 10:00 am



	Location: Hull Truck Theatre, 50 Ferens Way , Hull, HU2 8LB



	



	The Humber LEP is working in partnership with Talent Match Humber (on behalf of Humber Learning Consortium), People Against Disability Discrimination, Mencap, the NHS, Hull and East Riding Clinical Commissioning Groups, and the Department for Work and Pensions on the "This Ability" event

	



	The aim of the event is to promote the benefits for companies in employing people with disabilities and debunk some of the myths surrounding disabilities.

	



	Alan Johnson MP will be holding a Q&A session at the event.

	



	For more information, please follow the link below.

	



	Visit:
	
	This Ability



	
	Funding



	Aviva Community Fund

	



	The Aviva Community Fund offers grant funding to voluntary and community organisations for projects that will make a real difference to local communities.

	



	Applications will be accepted from not-for-profit organisations or groups working for the good of their community and which have been in existence for at least six months.

	



	To be eligible, projects must make a positive difference to people's lives and address at least one of the following categories:



	.Health, disability and wellbeing.



	.Supporting the younger generation.



	.Supporting the older generation.



	.Sport in the community (new in 2016).



	.Environment in association with the Mirror (new in 2016).



	.Community support.

	



	For further information, please follow the link below.

	



	Visit:
	
	Aviva Community Fund



	
	Get Involved!



	Consultation on Customer Services Centre in Hull

	



	Hull City Council would like your views on the proposed changes to their customer service centres and how you plan to access those services in the future before they make any changes.

	



	As the Council faces significant budget cuts, they need to look at how services could be provided in the future. They understand the need for you to have choices about the way you access services, making sure that they use new technology and self service facilities. They are also looking at customer service centres and the face to face contact they provide.

	



	Follow the link below to access the consultation.

	



	Visit:
	
	Consultation on Customer Services Centre in Hull



	Hull Housing Strategy Consultation

	



	Hull City Council would like your views on housing in Hull so that they can consider your thoughts when writing the new housing strategy for 2017.

	



	The new strategy is to include investment in new homes, improvements to existing homes and neighbourhoods and set priorities for the next three years.

	



	To access the consultation, please visit the link below.

	



	Visit:
	
	Hull Housing Strategy Consultation



	Volunteers needed for Side by Side service

	



	Side by Side is an Alzheimer's Society service which helps people with dementia to do the things they love with the support of a volunteer. Side by Side covers the Hull and East Riding area.

	



	This extra support can make it easier for people with dementia, who might sometimes feel isolated or find it difficult to leave their homes, remain active and feel part of their local community.

	



	From having a cuppa, gardening or joining an art class together, being a Side by Side volunteer is a flexible way to volunteer your time and helps people with dementia to keep doing the things we take for granted.

	



	Find out how you can make a huge difference to someone's life, contact Corrine or Kirsty by emailing: sidebysidehullandeastriding@alzheimers.org.uk or call: 01482 211255 or visit their website, link below.

	



	Visit:
	
	Volunteers needed for Side by Side service



	Fairtrade Hull Workshop

	



	Date: 5th October



	Time: 9:30 am - 12:00 pm



	Location: Guildhall Hull



	



	Hull has been a Fairtrade City since 2005 and will shortly be applying for renewed Fairtrade City status for 2017 onwards. To be successful the Council must show that Fairtrade values are supported by a range of organisations and individuals across the city.

	



	This Fairtrade City workshop is for all interested parties to get the ball rolling for successful re-accreditation, and will look at how people and organisations across Hull can promote Fairtrade.

	



	Hear from Hull City Council, Greenshare, SEARCH and Fairtrade Yorkshire and take part in discussions to help form next year's action plan.

	



	Places are limited and must be booked by the 26th September by emailing helen.kay@hullcc.gov.uk or telephone - 01482 613230. Giving your name, organisation and detailing any communication or access requirements you have.

	



	Hull Tenants' Forum

	



	Date: 17th October



	Time: 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm



	Location: Guildhall, Hull, HU1 2AA



	



	Working in Partnership: Help to shape the future of Hull's Housing Service



	Vice Chair- Health and Wellbeing Board



	If you think that services could be improved or you have suggestions on how to combat problems in your area, why not come along to the meeting.

	



	For more information please contact the Tenant Participation Team on 300300 or email tenant.resident@hullcc.gov.uk

	



	
	Meetings



	Hull & District Diabetes Support Group

	



	Date: 4th October



	Time: 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm



	Location: Mercure Royal Hotel, Ferensway, Hull



	



	Help and support for all diabetics, carers, family and friends, existing & newly diagnosed



	1st Tuesday of the month 7:00 pm-9:00pm



	NO Joining Fees and NO Subscription Fees



	Guest Speakers: Consultants, Diabetes Nurses, Chiropodists, Pharmacists, Opticians, Dieticians and many more Health Care Professionals

	



	For more information please telephone Pauline 01482 805854; Ron 01482 376544; or Lionel 01482 844933.



	Supported by Hull & East Yorkshire NHS and the City Health Care Partnership CIC

	



	
	News



	Neighbourhood Network Annual Awards 2016

	



	Wow what a fantastic evening of celebration at the Good Fellowship on Wednesday evening to celebrate our annual awards. Well done to all that sent in nominations and to those that were shortlisted from all the entries. Unfortunately they can only be one winner per category and they were as follows:

	



	Health & Well-being Award 2016 Winner: Exercise/Swim4Health

	



	Allotment Group of the Year 2016 Winner: Marfleet Allotment Society 2012

	



	Engaging with the Youth Award 2016 Winner: Craven Lea Scouts

	



	Engaging with the Elderly Award 2016 Winner: Dave Franklin

	



	Community Group/Association of the Year 2016 Winner: Kingswood Residents Association

	



	Project of the Year Award 'The Something Different Award' 2016 Winner: Rainbow Community Garden

	



	Community Champion of the Year 2016 Winner: Dennis Wood of Unity in Community

	



	A huge 'THANK YOU' to all that attended, the wonderful speakers, the judges, the sponsors, the award presenters and all that were involved in making the event a great success, we are truly thankful!

	



	
	Training



	Caring Matters: Free Workshops for Carers

	



	Date: 5th October



	Time: 9:30 am - 12:30 pm



	Location: Relate Hull & East Yorkshire, 1 Charlotte Street Mews, Hull, HU1 3BP

	



	Coping with Change / Managing Stress



	.Are you caring for a friend or relative?



	.Do you sometimes feel stressed while caring?



	.Would you like to meet others in a similar situation?

	



	These workshops can help you understand change and how this affects you as a carer. Through practical advice they help you understand the difference between passive, assertive and aggressive behaviour, helping you develop strategies for dealing with stress.

	



	Light refreshments will be provided.



	For further information and to book a place please call 01482 329621 or email relate@relate.karoo.co.uk
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